Cedomir Backovi¢

From: - PANOVIC-DJURIC Silvija <Silvija.PANOVIC-DJURIC@coe.int>
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 3:29 PM

To: 'Cedomir Backovic'

Subject: Action Plan

Dear Mr Backovic

It has come to our attention that some organisations complained not to be consulted regarding preparation/revision
of the Chapter 23 Action Plan.

| am using this opportunity to reassure you that each of the versions was submitted to the Council of Europe
Belgrade Office together with other stakeholders. Unfortunately, according to our rules we are able to provide
official comments only if the request is sent directly to the Secretary General of the CoE (which was not the case).

Sincerely
Silvija

Silvija Panovic-Djuric
Project manager
"Support to the Judiciary in Serbia in the Implementation
of the European Convention on Human Rights"
Council of Europe Office in Belgrade
Blue Centre, block 26, building B
Spanskih boraca 3
11 070, Belgrade, Serbia
Phone: + 381 11 71 555 00 - switchboard
71 555 03 - direct line
Fax: + 381 11 31 22 088
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